
From: Webmaster  
Sent: Saturday, May 19, 2018 3:20 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2018-05-19 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0071 
 
-- Name -- 
Grace Bodnar 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
Sault Ste. Marie Public Utilities Commission 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I am a senior on a fixed income. I find it difficult to manage finances the way prices are now. While 
$84.00 may not seem like much, it is a major expense for me. Add this to all the other increases we are 
expected to pay and seniors will soon be unable to live in their own homes. 
 




